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Amidy,
 
The Idaho Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ) has reviewed the application for the
proposed marina expansion which includes the construction of additional docks. Below are
DEQ's comments and concerns regarding the application as it relates to the protection of
water quality:
 

1. Construction Debris Management: No shavings, cuttings, or construction debris should
be allowed to enter the lake. The application does not describe measures to prevent
materials from entering the water during construction. DEQ requests all construction
debris be captured and disposed of appropriately.

 
2. Excavation/Fill for Riprap Work: The drawings show excavation and fill activities related

to riprap work, but no description of these activities is provided in the application or
request for agency comment. It is not clear whether this work would be included in the
permit.

 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment. I am available if there are questions.
 
Chantilly Higbee | Environmental Programs and Regulatory Specialist
Idaho Department of Environmental Quality
2110 Ironwood Parkway, Coeur d’Alene, ID 83814
Direct: (208) 666-4605
www.deq.idaho.gov
 
Our mission: To protect human health and the quality of Idaho’s air, land, and water.
 
From: Amidy Fuson <AFuson@idl.idaho.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 23, 2024 9:10 AM
To: ROBERT.BLEACHER@ITD.IDAHO.GOV; Golart, Aaron <Aaron.Golart@idwr.idaho.gov>; Army
Corps <CENWW-RD-CDA@usace.army.mil>; Austin Terrell <austin.terrell@osc.idaho.gov>;
bsmith@idahoconservation.org; Bonner County Waterways (Matt.Zoeller@bonnercountyid.gov)
<Matt.Zoeller@bonnercountyid.gov>; Bonner Planning <planning@bonnercountyid.gov>; Bell,
Chace <Chace.Bell@idwr.idaho.gov>; Chantilly Higbee <Chantilly.Higbee@deq.idaho.gov>; City of
Dover <cityclerk@cityofdoveridaho.org>; D1Permits <D1Permits@itd.idaho.gov>; Debbie Butler
<debra.butler@usda.gov>; Barnes, Emily <Emily.Barnes@idwr.idaho.gov>;
fw1idahoconsultationrequests@fws.gov <fw1idahoconsultationrequests@fws.gov>; Graham
Freeman <Graham.Freeman@osc.idaho.gov>; Northern Info <northerninfo@idwr.idaho.gov>; J
Johnson <jjohnson@bonnercountyid.gov>; Jason Kimberling <Jason.Kimberling@itd.idaho.gov>;
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jekstrom@idahoconservation.org; Jeremey Varley <Jeremey.Varley@isda.idaho.gov>; Jessie Berner
<jessie.berner@usda.gov>; Joseph Maroney <jmaroney@kalispeltribe.com>; k kolberg
<kkolberg@phd1.idaho.gov>; lakescommission@gmail.com; Marvin Fenn
<marvin.fenn@itd.idaho.gov>; Horsmon,Merritt <merritt.horsmon@idfg.idaho.gov>; Nicholas
Zurfluh <Nicholas.Zurfluh@ISDA.IDAHO.GOV>; Robert Steed <Robert.Steed@deq.idaho.gov>; Selkirk
Conservation Alliance <sca@scawild.org>; Stacy Simkins <Stacy.Simkins@itd.idaho.gov>; Symone
Legg <Symone.Legg@itd.idaho.gov>; Taylor.M.Johnson@usace.army.mil
Subject: Commercial Marina Expansion on Lake Pend Oreille L96S0884G

 
Good morning,
 
Please review the attached application for a commercial marina expansion on Lake Pend
Oreille. Have all comments in by November 27, 2024.
 
Thanks,
 

 

 
 
 
Amidy Fuson
Lands Resource Specialist, Sr.
Navigable Waters
Monday – Thursday
Idaho Department of Lands
3258 Industrial Loop, Coeur d’Alene, ID 83815
Office: (208) 769-1577
Email: afuson@idl.idaho.gov
https://www.idl.idaho.gov
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